

MEMO

FROM: Linda Clowers - Dean, Academic Affairs and Strategic Initiatives

TO: Counseling Department

Admissions & Records Staff Academic Division Deans

CC: Stephanie Murguia - Dean of Admissions, Records & Services

Rosa Prado – Dean of Counseling

Dilcie Perez – Vice President of Student Services Rick Miranda – Vice President of Academic Affairs

RE: Catalog addenda to include MATH 75 for Mathematics

proficiency for previous academic years

DATE: February 26, 2020

Please be advised that catalog addenda will be published for each of the following academic years to include MATH 75 in the list of courses which meet the Mathematics proficiency requirement for the Associate in Arts Degree for General Education (Plan A):

- 2015-2016
- 2016-2017
- 2017-2018
- 2018-2019

The Mathematics department and the Office of Admissions & Records endorsed the inclusion of MATH 75 to meet the requirement retroactively, and both were consulted regarding the language of the addendum. Please note that no other changes have been made to the catalog verbiage related to Math proficiency for any of the years indicated above.

Efforts to inform eligible students regarding the applicability of MATH 75 toward the Math proficiency requirement are underway in the Counseling department.

Thank you for the role you play in supporting student equity and success.